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13 August 1968

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Jim McGrath was kind enough to give me your address and phone as we are 
most anxious to meet you. We have admired some of your photography from 
a distance and would like very much to see more of your work. I plan to 
be in Santa Fe about the first week in August and am writing to make sure 
that you will be there.

Although we have no specific exhibition in mind we do both photography and 
American Indian shows and we would like to become better acquainted with your 
work.

Both Jim and Eliot Porter, who recently dropped by to see my husband, have 
spoken so warmly of you that we will consider it a great privilege to meet 
you.

I am sending some of our catalogues under separate cover for your pleasure.

Yours sincerely,

Oriole Farb (Mrs. Peter Farb) 
Director


